
Hamri’s Open Letter

This account
of Rolling
Stone Brian
Jones’ trip to
Joujouka, the
subsequent
recording of
the Brian
Jones Presents
the Pipes of
Pan at
Joujouka
album by The

Master Musicians of Joujouka, and the hijacking of
that album by powerful music industry interests, is
based on hours of conversation which took place
between Hamri, Frank Rynne, and Joe Ambrose.

Joe Ambrose wrote down this letter – it was vetted
and approved by Hamri, who was illiterate. The
pamphlet version was designed by Chris Campion
and distributed at concerts in London and the
U.S.A. given by Psychic TV, Philip Glass, and
Bachir Attar.

As a result of the campaign which had the Open
Letter at its core, the attempted hijacking of the
Master Musicians’ birthright was thwarted.














